






AND THEN THERE WAS LIGHT... 
AT PLEASANT VIEW PARK

With funding from the Iowa DNR REAP Parks and With funding from the Iowa DNR REAP Parks and 

Open Spaces Grant, received by the Dunlap 

Grants Committee, the City of Dunlap moved 

forward with returning electrical power to 

Pleasant View Park.

Dunlap City workers, JM Construction, Mid Dunlap City workers, JM Construction, Mid 

American Energy and Bonsall TV & Appliance 

worked hard to run electric poles down the hill 

near Dunlap Care Initiatives to a light post 

bordering the new playground. Fom that point on, 

the power was run underground to the restroom 

and two shelterhouses.

Community member, Terry Donscheski Community member, Terry Donscheski 

volunteered his time and equipment to re-seed 

37,000 square feet of grass!
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